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20th October 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
We recently asked if any parents would be interested in enrolling their child in an after school 
provision. We are now in a position to offer that provision and would ask parents who would like to 
sign up, to complete the form below and return it to school asap. The club will open on Monday 31st 
October straight after half term. 
 
The After School Club will run on Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays in term time from 3.15 – 
5pm. The cost is £9 per child per session which is payable through Parent Pay and in advance. The 
fee covers staffing, resources and a snack for the children. As we will be engaging staff to run the 
provision, sessions which are booked cannot be refunded if not taken. 
 
We hope that by opening this provision it will help to support working parents whose work patterns 
mean they have difficulty in collecting their children at 3.15 or at 4.30 after the normal extra 
curricular clubs. 
 
Please complete the form below or email the office with your requirements for the month of 
November. Once you have made a commitment to the provision we will issue a contract for you. 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs C Fenna 
Headteacher 
 

After School Club 
 

I wish to enrol my child ______________________________ in St Paul’s After School Club. 
 
 
My child will attend on  
 
Monday   Tuesday   Wednesday              each week. 
 
 
Signed ___________________________________________________________ Parent/Carer 
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